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Dear Mr. Olson:
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I am writing at the request of Senator Berl Priebe and Representative Delores Mertz who are
developing bill drafts concerning medical marijuana use in the state. I appreciate the
information that you have sent over the past few weeks.

The enclosed bill draft was prepared based upon the first materials you sent and does not
include the same criteria as the Missouri bill you sent recently. The most obvious difference is
inclusion of multiple sclerosis and hyperparathyroidism in the medical criteria used in the

Missouri bill.

Please review the enclosed bill draft and call me if you have any comments. Senator Priebe
and Representative Mertz are interested in finalizing the drafts.

Sincerely,

hn Pollak

Committee Services Administrator



